@ Kansas Children's Service League

877.530.5275
www.kesl.org

March 3, 2016

Joseph Thomas

Purchasing Director

Sedgwick County Purchasing Department
525 N. Main, Suite 823

Wichita, KS 67203

Dear Mr. Thomas,

This letter is sent for the purpose of conveying that Kansas Children’s Service League
(KCSL) wishes to exercise the option to renew the third of the three (3) one (1) year
options to renew the 2013 agreement regarding the Health Department’s Healthy
Babies program and KCSL Healthy Families Sedgwick County program.

KCSL appreciates the work of the Sedgwick County Health Department and the
opportunity to partner with you on this funding.

Sincerely,

Dire e

Dona Booe

President and CEO

Kansas Children’s Service League
3545 SW 5" Street

Topeka, KS 66606

CC: Adrienne Byrne-Lutz, Director Sedgwick County Health Department
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